
V o l u m e  1
I s s u e  3

J a n u a r y  2 0 2 1

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to school after a relaxing
Winter Break.  I hope you had a lovely time
with your family during this festive season. We
are disappointed that we cannot return to
face-to-face classes for the time being, yet we
will continue to see our children via remote
learning.  

We would like to thank our families for
supporting our children with their online
learning.  We do understand how much they
miss their friends for collaborative work and
socialising, nevertheless, we will continue to
provide the best we can to optimize their
learning with the use of technology.  I would
also like to express my gratitude towards our
teachers for being adaptable in embracing all
the changes and challenges throughout the
past year.  

We look forward to another exciting year of
learning at PIPS. 17th  February  2021  

Term 2  Begins

T H E  O F F I C I A L  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  P I P S  K O W L O O N

HEAD OF SCHOOL

MESSAGE

A  L E T T E R  F R O M  T H E  H E A D  O F
S C H O O L ,  M S .  K I T T Y  H O

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S :

8th -  16th  February  2021
Lunar  New Year  Hol idays

5th February  2021
Lunar  New Year  Fest iv i t ies

 

4th January  2021  
Profess ional  Development  Day 

(No School )



Supporting your child as a PYP Parent 
Miss Lin C

During  these  d i f f icu l t  t imes ,  we,  as  educators ,  need t ime to  ref lect  on our
pract ices  and embrace  new approaches .  Our  learning  community ,
inc luding  teachers ,  s tudents ,  and parents ,  has  adapted to  a  unique
learning  and teaching  method.  As  teachers ,  we had to  become more
technology  savvy  very  quick ly  to  de l iver  learning  content  to  our  students ,
prov id ing  home learning  through Zoom sess ions  and learning  v ideos .  We
had to  reconf igure  and des ign new learning  content  su i tab le  for  home
sett ings ,  not  just  through technology  but  hav ing  something  concrete  to
hold ,  fee l ,  and explore .  

As  chi ldren spend more  at  home,  th is  g ives  fami l ies  ample  t ime to
understand and support  each other .  As  a  PYP parent ,  parents  can take
learning  deeper  by  us ing  f ive  s imple  strateg ies  whether  i ts  learning
content  prov ided by  the  school  or  dur ing  p layt ime.  We hope these  f ive
s imple  strateg ies  wi l l  he lp  you and your  chi ld  make meaningfu l
connect ions  to  your  chi ld ’ s  learning  exper iences  regardless  of  whether  i t
i s  p lanned or  unplanned.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Source :  https ://resources . ibo .org/pyp/resource/11 162-413752? lang=en 
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Chinese New Year Flower Market

We will celebrate this festival by organising an “Open House Flower Market” at our
outdoor play area for our existing students on Friday, 5th February 2021. Our
school will be opened from 8:30am to 12:00pm. There will be no regular morning or
afternoon classes on the day. With the ongoing social distancing measures, parents
and children can join us at a designated time during the opening hours and
participate in a variety of festive activities. Parents and children are most welcome
to dress in traditional Chinese costumes on this special day, too.  More details will be
shared with you in due course.  

School Uniform

Winter uniform is now available for purchase at the school office. If you would like to
make additional order as the HK weather can become quite unpredictable these
days, please contact Ms. Tracy or Ms. Mandy, the school secretaries, to arrange a
time for uniform fitting. Each order will take about a week to process. 

Stroller Safety

We have noticed quite a number of strollers being parked outside the school. Please
ensure that you do not leave any valuable items in them, as the school does not take
responsibility for the safety of the strollers or the items stored in them. Should
anyone bring a stroller to school please ensure that they are parked in an orderly
manner so as not to block any entrance or exit of the school. As informed by the
management of Elements, scooters and tricycles are not allowed to be parked
outside the school. We advise parents to leave the scooter or tricycle at home.

Partnership with Shrewsbury International School for LKG/UKG families

We are pleased to share with you our partnership with Shrewsbury International
School for which they will be offering a selective number of  our LKG/UKG students  
an Entrance Scholarship Programme for their entry into Year 1 or 2 of their primary
programme in the upcoming academic year of 2021-2022.  To learn more about the
Entrance Scholarship programme, please contact our Head of School, Ms. Kitty Ho
(email: pipsinfo-kln@pips.edu.hk).
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